
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Veterans Transitional Housing Campus. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is New Mexico Veterans Integration Centers located at 1301-1 Ortiz 

Drive SE, Albuquerque, NM  87108. The funding would be used to build the first all-Veteran 

transitional housing campus in New Mexico that will include a 42-bed individual sleeping and 

bathroom unit for each Veteran or Veteran family. The units include 10 fully ADA-accessible 

rooms and 8 family rooms which support over 176 Veterans each year with the only Veteran-

specific transitional housing program in the state.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


